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Juniors Soon To Dip
The junior class treasury 
has grown from $96.’6l4 to ■ 
$700.00, this year, prin­
cipally by means of maga­
zines sales and drink con­
cessions at home basket­
ball games. The earning is 
over; the spending will 
start soon.
During their freshmen and 
sophomores years the 
present junior class paid 
class dues of five cents a 
vfeekj thus gaining a total 
of $96.61; to start off the 
j\inior year. . ' •
By receiving $369.66 from 
magazine sales, $200^00 
from drink concessions7 
and $3)4.6h from class dues 
this year, the class now 
has a tptal of $700.0 0. .
The first dip into this 
treasury will be to-pay 
for the Junior-Senior Ban­
quet this spring.
In the senior year the 
class vfill continue to 
spend its money as it 
presents the class day 
exercises, pays commence­
ment speakers, and leaves 
a gift to the school.

Advisors Draw UP Rules 
Governing N.i Irip

Regulations given by the 
advisers to the journal­
ists and their parents 
offer a suggested list of 
the clothes needed and 
state in detail the rules 
of conduct required.
Clean, neat suits or wool 
dress or sweaters and 
skirts-not necessarily ex­
pensive -comfortable shoes, 
and no flashy jewelry are 
named "musts.”
As to behavior the re­
quirements are punctuality 
and lady-gentleman-like 
conduct at all times.

This month's, "new ar­
rivals", personifying the 
new books received in the 
library, were flown in 
under Mr, Stork's bill and 
promptly hung on the li­
brary bulletin board by 
MSS IDALIA OGLESSY, li­
brarian, The incident in­
dicated that the' stork 
found the right home. 
laISS OGLESBY, arranged 

■ this scene by placing two 
small dolls in a handker­
chief tied around the 
stork's bill and pinning 
the neviT books' covers un­
derneath.
Names of the new books 
displayed are Sir >Walter 
Raleigh, College and You, 
That Darned Minister's Son, 
Elizabeth, and Mrs. M ke, 
Pattern Fo^ Penelope, 
Soldier of Democracy, The 
Land and People of Japan, 
Explaining The Atom, and 
Mediterranean Spotlights.
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Next Week’s Menu

Menus, as released by 
IIRS. K. F. LE’i'/IS, director 
of -the school cafeteria, 
in the BAILEY HIGH SCHOOL 
for the week beginning 
February 23-27, are as 
follows s 
Monday-turkey (if avail­
able), snap beans, potato 
salad, white bread, milk, 
and ice cream. 
Tuesday-Sliced ham, cream­
ed potatoes, greens, bread, 
milk, and fruit jello. 
■y/ednesday-Hot dogs in 
finger-rolls with beef 
gravy, mustard, and onionsj 
butterbeans, slaw, plain 
whole milk, and doughnuts, 
Thursday-Hamburgers in 
bun-rolls, beef gravy, and 
onions; vegetable salad, 
peas, peaches, and milk. 
Friday-Tuna fish salad on 
lettuce, pickles, crackers, 
pork and beans, milk, and 
lemon cake.
Menus may be slightly 
changed if the• produce is 
not available.
Students are permitted to 
have all the bread desired.
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